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SIFMA Submits Letter Responding to MSRB Amendment No.
1 with SEC Clarification of MSRB Rule G-34(a)(i) on the Use
of CUSIPs.
On December 1, SIFMA submitted comments to the Securities and Exchange Commission (SEC) on
proposed amendments to MSRB Rule G-34, on obtaining CUSIP numbers, which aim to clarify
existing requirements and improve market consistency. SIFMA reiterated its concerns about the
scope of the exception and urged the SEC to institute disapproval proceedings regarding the
Proposal in its current form.

SIFMA Comment Letter
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